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Religious Education 
 

This half term we are focusing on our local 

and global Christian community and how we 

can help to improve our local community. We 

will be exploring the parable of the good 

Samaritan and reflecting on the question 

‘who is my neighbor?’ We will also be looking 

at how different communities worship and 

how they may be similar or different to 

Christianity. 
  

History 

 

In History this half term we will be answering 

the question ‘why is Lord Nelson considered a 

national hero?’ We will be exploring his life and 

the events that led up to the battle of 

Trafalgar. We will also be looking at how Nelson 

is linked to Norfolk and what evidence we have 

of him in our local area. 
  

English 

This half term we are writing narratives based on the 

short film Zahra. We will be focusing on character 

descriptions and using powerful vocabulary and adverbs to 

add detail to our story. We will also be extending our 

sentences using ‘when, if, that, and who’. Our grammar 

focus will be on using a range of punctuation including ! ? . 

and , to add variety to our writing as well as using 

inverted commas for speech. 

 

Maths  
 

Our maths focuses for this half term are time and 

measurement. We will be exploring how to use the hands of 

a clock to tell the time to every 15 minutes as well as 

recognizing how to read digital clocks and find differences 

in time. We will also be exploring different ways to measure 

objects, including weight, length and capacity. 

PSHE 
 

In PSHE this half term, we are focusing on 

our communities and being good neighbors. 

We will be learning about respecting each 

other and how our behaviors can impact 

others. 

PE 
 

This half term the children will be learning 

about athletics in the Tuesday lessons with 

Mrs Phair. On Wednesdays our focus will be 

striking and fielding. We will be learning 

how to work as a team and intercept a ball. 

We will also be developing our throwing, 

passing and striking skills as well as learning 

how to follow rules in a game.  

Computing 
 

Our focus for Computing this half term is 

coding. We will continue to learn how 

computers work with a series of instructions 

and practice creating our own code. 

Science 
 

In science we will be investigating Animals and their 

habitats. We will be looking at different habitats and 

how they provide for the animals and plants that live 

there. We will also be creating simple food chains and 

exploring what lives in the micro habitats around our 

school. 

 

Art 
 

In our art lessons we will be using clay to 

create 3D sculptures based on the works of 

Andy Goldsworthy and Richard Long. We will be 

using natural objects to create lines and 

patterns and then sculpting these out of clay. 


